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As a Maine farmer, I have observed coyotes hunting in fields adjacent to my own for 
years and am always glad to see them.  The most damage I have incurred on my farm 
has been from creatures such as rabbits, woodchucks, voles, and deer which coyotes 
naturally help keep in check.  I welcome the coyote presence in the diverse fields and 
woods ecosystem that surrounds my farm and would be very heartened personally as 
well as from a business perspective to see LD 716 pass.
Thank you for your consideration.


